

Dear Broadway Family & Cosmetic Dentistry patients,

Yesterday, the American Dental Association and Iowa Dental Association recommended postponing any non-emergent dental treatment to help lessen the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19) for the next 3 weeks. If you have a dental appointment scheduled between March 17th – April 5th, we will be in touch with you to notify you of the rescheduling. We will still be available to emergencies during this time. Currently, we plan on opening April 6<sup>th</sup>, but we will continue to follow recommendations as they are released.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause, but the safety of our patients, employees, and community is of top concern to us. Thank you for your support and we continue to value our patient relationships! If you have any questions or concerns, you may still reach us by phone during regular business hours.